
Dear Parents, Guardians, and Staff, 

 

We hope you and your family are well. 

 

HLVS will be reopening tomorrow, as our building has been thoroughly cleaned. 

Just to confirm, we did not have any positive cases of COVID-19 with our students and staff last 

Friday. As we previously mentioned,  there were so many classrooms, therapy areas, hallways, 

and other common areas  that needed to be completely sanitized, we went to remote instruction 

for the health and safety of our students and staff. 

 

As a reminder, you MUST send in the Daily  Attestation Form, with your child every 

day.  If we do not receive it, our nursing staff must call each parent to get a verbal Attestation, 

which is extremely time consuming and limits their ability to focus on their daily nursing 

responsibilities. We greatly appreciate all of you, that send in their Attestations on a daily basis! 

 

We look very forward to having our students return to the building tomorrow. 

Thank you again, for your patience and understanding. 

 

Have a good evening, 

Patti and Jon 
 


